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December 20, 2020 
 
Dear Pastor/Missions Coordinator, or Business Leader, 
 
Thank you for your time. I am writing this letter with a twofold purpose. First of all, I would 
like to introduce you to, or update you on JMeg Ministries and the work being done in the 
Susquehanna Valley. Secondly, I would like to invite you to participate in a future 
endeavor. 
 
JMeg Ministries has been around since 2012 and is incorporated as a 501 c3 charitable 
organization. In short, we run a Community Resource Center which includes a clothing 
closet, a feeding program, and a counseling center located in Watsontown. We also serve 
as a bridge, connecting folks to more long-term services, but who do not know where to 
turn. These services are essentially free of charge, except for a suggested donation in our 
counseling department which is used to encourage buy-in into the healing process. If 
someone cannot afford this, no worries, they do receive the needed help. Our counseling 
covers marriage and family, drug and alcohol, financial, and general individual counseling. 
We are preparing classes for veterans and families struggling with PTSD, and we travel into 
the state prison system to encourage the inmates. We are busy. 
 
Here is what a couple of folks who found their way to JMeg had to say. 

• “Three years ago, my husband and I found ourselves in a dark place. We were on 
the verge of divorce. Through the grace of God, we found JMeg Ministries. They 
helped save our marriage, and I found my best friend again.” 
 

• “JMeg Ministries was a life saver. I was able to get the help I needed, with no 
financial pressure. I have my anxiety under control, and I am living my life without 
giving in to my fears.” 

 
What is this future endeavor? On Friday August 20, 2021, JMeg is planning on hosting the 
inaugural “Redeemed Music Festival”, an event that we hope becomes an annual highlight 
for the Susquehanna Valley. This is planned to be a free, uplifting, encouraging event, for 
the whole family. It will be held on the grounds of Grace Baptist Church of Muncy (5471 
Clarkstown Rd, Muncy, PA 17756). A love offering will be received, to fund the future of 
the event, and there will be opportunity to purchase VIP tickets which will have some 
perks attached to them. 
 
We are excited about this and asking you to sponsor this event specifically.  
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Starting late afternoon on Friday August 20, 2021, this event will feature a local line-up of 
Christian artists and for the first year, the national recording group NewSong will be our 
headliner. We are planning on having food trucks, activities for the kids, vendors dealing in 
fair-trade items helping those struggling to make a living, and highlight local outreach 
organizations that assist people dealing with physical abuse, human trafficking, substance 
abuse, recovery, and veterans, just to name a few. Moreover, we want to provide a free, 
positive event that the valley can be proud of, and make it an annual event. 
 
In order for this event to be free to the public, we are asking you to come onboard and 
support this effort as an underwriter. Donations are tax-deductible as applicable by law, 
and you and or your church/business will be recognized unless requested to be 
anonymous. Furthermore VIP tickets will be granted on a tiered basis, along with 
additional perks, availability permitting. 
 
Please email me at dave@jmegministries.com or call at 570-246-3235 for any questions. 
 
You may give securely online by visiting www.jmegministries.com and give via the 
“Supporting JMeg” tab. Simply note in the memo “music festival”. You may also mail a 
check made out to “JMeg Ministries” to the P.O. box noted above. 
 
Thank you in advance. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rev. R. David Jones 

President, JMeg Ministries, Inc. 


